
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Rooks Heath School is part of Tithe Academy, a charitable company registered in England and Wales,  
registered number:  07687178, registered office: c/o Rooks Heath School, Eastcote Lane, Harrow, HA2 9AH. 

  
 

Eastcote Lane, Harrow, Middlesex HA2 9AH 

Tel: 020 8422 4675 

Email: contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Manderson 

B.A.(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

CEO: Dr. John Reavley, B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
05 July 2021 

 
Professional Development Days and End of Summer Term Arrangements 

I am writing to inform you that we will have a Staff Professional Development day on Tuesday 13th July.  The 
School will be closed to students.  

I would also like to inform you that the last day in school for students will be Thursday 22nd July. Friday 23rd 
July will be a remote learning day for all students.  

Arrangements for the last day in school are as follows:  

• Students must arrive to school at their normal start times. 

• Students will have normal lessons. 

• Students will be dismissed off site as follows:  
o 3:10pm (Years 7, 8, 9 and 6th Form)  
o 3:30pm (Year 10) 

 
The School will reopen for the autumn term from Wednesday 1st September 2021 as follows: 

• Wednesday 1st September Whole Staff Professional Development Day 

• Thursday 2nd September New Year 7 and  New Year 12 Induction 

• Friday 3rd September   Whole Staff Professional Development Day 

• Monday 6th September  All students in school.  
 
Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 
May I take this opportunity to encourage as many parents as possible to contribute further to the life of the 

School. Please consider attending the PTFA meetings and contact Mrs Grover via  

hgrover@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk if you would like to participate.  

I would like to give you advance notice that in September we will hold our annual Prospective Parents’ 
Evening on Tuesday 14th September. Students will have a half day on this day to allow for preparations for 
the PPE. Students will also have a late start on Wednesday 15th September. More details will be shared 
closer to the date. 
 
We hope to see many of you at our Summer Fair taking place on Tuesday 20th July 2021 from 4.00pm – 
7.00pm. It will be a welcome activity following the end of what has been a considerably unusual academic 
year and an opportunity for us all to enjoy some community spirit. 
 
Thank you for your continued support throughout the year and we wish you a safe and pleasant summer.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
Mrs M Manderson 
Headteacher 
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